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To Victims Unit,

After giving a description about criminal acts and submitting a Civil Party application, I
am worried and feel that problems might happen to me and my family because this is the
first time I release information about the crimes that happened to me. The reason why I
think there might be problems is because I do not know who are the former Khmer Rouge
cadres living in my village, since it is not my home village.

Consequently, I want my identity to be kept confidential and not disclosed to the defense
lawyers, the prosecutor and the media. If this request is refused, I will withdraw my Civil
Party application.

LI Hor



